
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 2:51:56 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 12:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
Elad Rind

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is not clear to me why Hydro Ottawa is planning to increase its charges, a. What is the reason for the rate
increase?
b. Why are we paying so much to begin with? For example, why Hydro Ottawa is not considering sourcing its
electricity from Hydro Quebec? Running wires to the Quebec side is intuitive. Especially since the Ottawa river is
not that wide. If Hydro Ottawa has a contract with Hydro One why not cancel it? Or at least advise the public how
long is this contact.

-- Attachment --
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